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 30th September 2022 
 

Year 1 – Corfe Castle 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We will be taking our Year 1 classes to Corfe Castle in October over three days and will travel by minibus. 
The cost of this trip is £2.00, we will leave school around 9:00am and should be back for the end of the day 
(traffic dependant). 
 
 
Tuesday 18th October - 1ST 
 
Thursday 20th October – 1CB 
 
Friday 21st October – 1MP 
 
 
Packed lunches will be ordered on all days for children who usually have hot school meals 
although you can provide your own if you wish. 
 
We have chosen to visit this castle as part of the history focus this term as it is an example of a medieval 
castle for the children to base their knowledge and understanding from the classroom learning.  
 
Payments can only be made online via your MCAS account. If you do not have an account or are 
struggling to access it, please contact the office. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 1 Team 
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